


Hello ASCA shooters planning on attending the Hedge Hog Open , 

October 10, 2020 at Rio Salado Sportsman's Club. 

 

Due to Covid 19 and all its implications, the registration, sign in, and 

payment for participation will follow the social distancing and group 

size guidelines in place designed to comply with CDC, Arizona State, 

and Rio Salado policies. 

 

Registration, sign-in and payment will be done at the Activity Center 

(AC), where it has always been done. Only one (or two if squadding 

together as husband-wife or parent-child) will be allowed in the AC at a 

time. Shooters will wear appropriate face covers and enter when called, 

complete their business, and exit through a separate door to avoid close 

contact with others. Shooters will then proceed to the Sporting Clays 

Range and locate themselves at their assigned station before start time. 

Shooters waiting outside the AC for their turn will maintain 6 feet of 

social distancing.  

 

Onsite Registration is open from 7:00 AM until 8:45 AM. Flight times 

are 9:00 AM and 1:00 PM. 

 

Please register on-line prior to the day of the shoot if possible. 

 

Thank you for helping to make this event run as smoothly as possible 

despite the difficult situation we all face. 

 

 

Thanks 

Jim Rasmussen 

Rio Salado Sportsman’s Club 
 

 

 


